CENTRAL CDC SPRING
CONFERENCE IN TULARE

MARCH 12 - 14, 2015

Calling all Sacred Arts Dance Ministers!!!

Please join us to minister during praise & worship, nightly.
We help set the atmosphere with flags & banners to usher
in the presence of the Lord. Praise dance and the use of
ministry tools are welcomed during the Praise Team'’s
selections of songs. You are invited to participate and bring
your own worships instruments: flags, banners, streamers,
glory rings, tambourines, etc...

Sis. Maggie Whitman, Dance Coordinator
Minister Bryant Hurd, Minister of Music
Suffragan Bishop David Rhone, Chairman
Bishop Robert T. Douglas, Sr. Ph.D., Diocesan

UNIFORM DRESS CODE
Women

e White or black long-
sleeve dress OR
White or black long-
sleeve blouse and skirt
Support Undergarments
Tights/leggings, palazzo
or jazz pants
Jazz shoes

Black pants
White or black long
sleeve shirt

Black, comfortable dress
or jazz shoe

CONFERENCE
PARTICIPATION
We are looking forward to
meeting dance ministers from
Region 2 areas inclusive of
Bakersfield, Wasco, & Tulare

Meet with Dance Coordinator
March 12 & 13 at 6pm

CONTACT
Please send inquiries to
MWhitman.CDC@gmail.com.
With advance notification,
ministry songs will be
forwarded to you.

LIVING CHRIST CHURCH
2516 North “"M"” Street
Tulare, Ca 93274

www.CentralCDC.org




